


What a year! 

Dear Vivalon Community, 

2024 was a landmark year for Vivalon as we 
opened the doors to our much-anticipated, 
visionary Healthy Aging Campus - an innovative 
concept and new standard for integrated 
services, addressing the full spectrum of needs 
faced by older adults, from isolation and food 
insecurity to mobility and medical care. 

In this report, we're proud to share the early 
impact of the Healthy Aging Campus, as well 
as results from our vital work across the 
community between July 2023 and June 2024. 
The campus itself marks a major milestone in 
our mission, and in the second half of 2024 
we completed our decade-long vision with 
the opening of an on-site medical clinic in 
partnership with Marin Community Clinics. 
This achievement was paired with two other 
exciting celebrations: Vivalon's 70th anniversary 
on August 4 and a community open house 
that welcomed hundreds of visitors to our new 
home. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to extend 
our impact through continued growth in our 
nutrition programs, transportation services, and 
expanded offerings both on and off-campus. 
At the heart of this work is our belief that 
every older adult deserves to age with dignity, 
connection, and access to essential services. 
This vision is made possible by our partners, 
donors, staff, and volunteers, whose support 
and dedication inspire our mission every day. 

The successes of this year highlight what is 
possible through innovation, collaboration, and 
community commitment to supporting an aging 
population. Thank you for being part of this 
journey with us. 

With gratitude, 

Douglas Reilly 
President, Vivalon 
Board of Directors 

Joe O'Hehir 
Interim Chief Executive 
Officer 
















